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  Letter dated 9 May 2012 from the Permanent Representative 
of Iraq to the United Nations addressed to the President of 
the Security Council 
 
 

 Upon instruction from my Government, I have the honour to inform you that 
on 16 and 17 April 2012, a delegation from the Iraqi Ministry of Foreign Affairs 
transmitted Kuwaiti currency (paper notes and coins), documents and keys for safes 
belonging to the Central Bank of Kuwait to the Kuwaiti authorities at the 
headquarters of the Central Bank of Kuwait. The delegation also transmitted 
15 microfilm cassettes containing the archives of Al Anba newspaper to the Kuwaiti 
authorities at the headquarters of the Kuwaiti Ministry of Foreign Affairs. The 
handover ceremonies were attended by Mohammed Hussein Mohammad Bahr 
Al-Ulum, Iraq’s Ambassador to Kuwait, and Khalid Mohammad Al-Mighamis, 
Ambassador and Director of the Follow-up and Coordination Department in the 
Kuwaiti Ministry of Foreign Affairs, and representatives of the Central Bank of 
Kuwait, Kuwaiti Ministry of Information and the representative of the Resident 
Coordinator of the United Nations office in Kuwait. 

 I should be grateful if you would circulate the present letter as a document of 
the Security Council. 
 
 

(Signed) T. Hamid Al-Bayati  
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary  

Permanent Representative  

 


